
Newsletter 
St Thomas Becket Catholic Primary 

Dates for Diary       
                                                
Class Photographs - Tuesday 5 June 

                                                     
 Year 6 Study Week: 11  - 15 June 
 
Sportsdays:  
Monday 25 June:   (Yr 3 / 4  am)  &  
                          (Reception / Yr 1 & 2 pm) 
 
Tuesday 26 June:   (Yr 5 / 6 am)  
 
Summer Fair (STBSA):  
    Saturday 30 June  
 
Parentsô Open Evening:     
Thursday 28 June 4.00pmï 6.00pm 
 
 

Friday 25  May 2018 

Royal Wedding 
Well done to everyone who joined in our 
Royal Wedding Day celebrations. A few 
special guests even joined us for lunch! 

Aylesford Priory Visit 
 

Year 3 enjoyed glorious weather when, in their  Holy Communion year, 
they took part in the Good     Shepherd Liturgy at Aylesford. 
They joined hundreds of children from the Southwark diocese in      
celebrating our faith. There was lots of singing, liturgical dancing to 
watch and thoughtful readings to reflect upon. A lovely homily was   

given by Bishop Pat. Children processed with their school banners and 
prayer poles which made a magnificent sight. 

Each school was asked to prepare prayers on the theme of peace. 
During the procession these prayer poles were exchanged with other 
schools. The beautiful prayers our children wrote are now in the happy 

possession of St. Peter and Paul School, Orpington. 
The children then enjoyed their lunch and playing games together   

before returning home after a  
thoroughly enjoyable day. 

 

We look forward to our schoolôs RE Week which 
starts immediately after half term 

                                                                           ARTS Week                                                                                                                                     

The Arts Week returned for its 3
rd
 year and as promised was again an exciting collaboration  between art 

and music. This yearôs music was been selected from the BBCôs Ten Pieces, with Vassily Kandinsky, 

Pablo Picasso and Franz Marc chosen as our artists. 

The children, taking inspiration from the various music and visual artistic styles, learned new skills and 

techniques. Each class produced a large piece of artwork to be displayed in the school hall on Friday 8
th
 

June from 3.10pm.                                                                                                                                                  

So please make a note of the date ï Friday 8
th
 June ï as the exhibition promises to be a feast for your 

eyes and ears, as well as a showcase for the childrenôs amazing and diverse talent. 

All are welcome ï I hope to see you there.                                                                                                   
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Catholic Sports 
Swimming gala: at St Josephôs College             
Thursday 21 June 2018 
 
Athletics Tournament: at St James the Great 
Wednesday 27 June 2018 
 
Infant Athletics Tournament: at St Thomas 
Becket           Thursday 5 July 2018 



Time To Reflect on...the words of a Year 5 child who wrote this amazing prayer when he was 
thinking about Pentecost! 
 
The Holy Spirit brings peace and peace is not a thing..itôs a person who is kind, loving, caring, 
helping and someone who puts other people before themselves. So when you think peace, 
think everyoneï even the ones who have sinned against God because God is peace and he will 
forgive those who repent. God is in every single soul and when you think peace think me, think 
you, think everyone. Let the Holy Spirit redeem your sins. 

 
New Birthday Card Designs 

The School Council has also been very busy working on the 
ñBecket Bird Birthday Cardsò project. The result of which is the cre-
ation of 7 new and bespoke birthday cards ï one for each Year 
Group. These have been designed by the children for the children 
and they will also be displayed alongside the Arts Week exhibition. 

Fitness Mornings 
For the last half term we will be holding a fitness morning for children and adults  in the       

junior playground every        
Thursday morning starting at 8.30am.  

Come along with your children and get involved! 


